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MASS TIMES: 
Saturday Vigil Mass                        5pm 
Sunday                           7:30, 9 & 11am  
Weekday and Saturday                    8am 
Rosary                                        7:30am 

EXPOSITION AND BENEDICTION: 
Saturday      3:30-4:45pm 

Friday Divine Mercy Chaplet         

after 8am Mass 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday                             3:30-4:45pm 

Sunday                              8:30-9:40am*  

Monday through Friday     7:30-7:50am 

If only one priest is available, 

confessions will end 10 minutes before 

Mass begins.  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
M, W, TH             8:30am-4:30pm 

Tuesday      1pm-4:30pm 

Friday    8:30am-12pm 

5925 West Lake Street 
Saint Louis Park, MN 55416 

www.hfamn.org | 952.925.9193 

February 9th, 2025 
Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Donate to Holy Family 
If you are a visitor to our parish (or not yet signed up for 
online giving), you can make donations by visiting our 
website or scanning the code on the right. You may also 
place donations in the basket passed by ushers at Mass.  

Special Collection: Care Fund 
Our Care Fund helps meet the emergency needs of our parishioners and 
those in our community 

Sunday Hospitality 
Following all Sunday Masses, enjoy donuts, coffee, and fellowship in 
the lower level of the church. If you are able, please help to serve, set 
up, or clean up. 

Community Building Day 
All are invited to a community-building event sponsored by Holy 
Family Academy following 9am Mass in Fr. Moorman Hall. Supplies 
will be provided to make a Valentine’s Day Craft. Mingle, get to know 
the Holy Family community, and go home with a beautiful flower or 
Bible verse Valentine! 

Catholic United Financial Raffle  
Visit the Narthex to purchase a $10 raffle tickets to help keep tuition 
costs affordable at Holy Family Academy. More information on p. 6! 

HFYA Sunday Gathering 
Following 9am Mass, all young adults are invited to a Gospel 
discussion with refreshments in the Nazareth House behind the church. 

SUPPORT HOLY FAMILY PARISH 
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Stay up-to-date on communications 
from Holy Family Church and 
Academy by following us on social 
media, signing up for Flocknote, and 
keeping an eye on our websites. 
Scan the QR codes below to learn 
more. Have questions? Email 
maria.brounstein@hfcmn.org. 

STAY CONNECTED 

BAPTISM 
Most baptisms are scheduled following 
the 11am Mass on Sunday or the 8 am 
Mass on Saturday after parent 
preparation. Please contact 
staff@hfcmn.org to learn more. 

PARISH OFFICE  

MATRIMONY 
Interested in having your wedding at 
Holy Family parish? Weddings of 
parishioners should be scheduled at least 
six months in advance for proper 
spiritual preparation. Contact 
staff@hfcmn.org for more information. 

OTHER SACRAMENTS 
For information on reconciliation and 
first Holy Communion for children, 
please contact Linda Wandrei: 
Linda.Wandrei@hfcmn.org. For 
information about Confirmation, email 
Jonathan@hfcmn.org. 

FUNDAMENTALS OF CATHOLICISM: 
OCIA 
Interested in entering the Catholic 
Church or learning more about the faith? 
Email frm@hfcmn.org. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Contact the parish office as soon as 
possible if you or a loved one is in need 
of Anointing of the Sick or Last Rites. 

Cover Art: “The Miraculous Draught 

of Fishes” by Sebastiano Ricci via 

Wikimedia Commons 

CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 2025 

Each year, the parishes of the Archdiocese of St. Paul & Minneapolis 
are asked to generously support the Catholic Services Appeal—a fund 
that provides for the monetary needs of vital archdiocesan programs, 
including: 

 Catholic school scholarships 

 Parish leader training 

 Crisis pregnancy support 

 Hospital ministry & prison chaplains 

 Meals & short-term housing for the homeless 

This year, Holy Family has a fundraising goal of $72,708. I have 
personally witnessed the deep generosity of Holy Family parishioners 
and I am confident that we can meet the goal that Archbishop Hebda 
has set for us. 

If you have not done so already, please prayerfully consider 
contributing to the Catholic Services Appeal and supporting the 
essential ministries of our Archdiocese that rely on it. Your gift builds 
up the Catholic Church both within and outside of the walls of our 
beloved parish. 

To make a donation or learn more, visit the Narthex this weekend and 
pick up a contribution envelope. You can scan the QR code on the 
envelope or you can fill out the provided information form to donate. 

Thank you for sharing in the mission of our parish and Archdiocese. 
May God richly bless you for your generosity! 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 
Fr. Mark Moriarty 

To see Archbishop Hebda’s video message regarding the 
Catholic Services Appeal, scan the QR code or visit https://
www.archspm.org/catholic-services-appeal/. 

“Saint Elizabeth of Portugal Distributing Alms” by João António 

Correia via S.D. Cason Catholic Gallery 
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Fundamentals of Catholicism Class | Feb. 13, 7pm 
Fundamentals of Catholicism is for all adults who would like 
to learn more about the teachings of Christ and his Church, 
especially those who are called to join the Catholic Church. 
Our next class is scheduled for Jan. 30th from 7-9pm in the 
Sts. Peter & Paul Room, where we will discuss Confirmation & the gifts 
and fruits of the Holy Spirit. To learn more, visit https://hfcmn.org/
become-catholic or email frm@hfcmn.org. 

Seniors’ Valentine’s Brunch | Feb. 13, 9am 
All senior citizens are invited to a Valentine’s Day 
Brunch at 9am on Thursday, Feb. 13th, preceded by Mass 
& guided meditation time starting at 8am. If you have 
questions, contact Pat Gawarecki at 
pat.gawarecki@hfcmn.org or  952.999.4890. Please 
RSVP before Monday, Feb. 10th, at noon: https://hfcmn.org/events/
seniors-valentines-day-brunch. 

Bingo | Feb. 15, 1-3pm 
Play for cash prizes and help the St. Vincent De Paul 
Society at Holy Family raise money for those in need at 
Bingo in Kattar Hall. Packets are $18 each and include 
nine regular games plus Coverall, a free beverage, and 
free popcorn. Other concessions will also be available. Players must 
be 18 or older and must bring cash to pay for their packet. To learn 
more, visit www.svdph.org. 

Parent Enrichment Night | Feb. 20, 6:30-8pm 
The Catechesis of the Good Shepherd is a Montessori-based religious 
formation program for children that seeks to create and facilitate a 
sacred, “hands-on” space called an Atrium in which both the children 
and their catechists can hear, ponder, and celebrate the most essential 
mysteries of the Catholic faith as revealed in the Scriptures and the 
Liturgy. Come join us for a "taste" of the Atrium, an encounter your 
children (3yo - 4th grade) are invited into each week at Holy Family 
Academy! 

Women of God Gathering | Feb. 21 
All women of the parish are invited to an evening of 
spiritual enrichment and fellowship at the church from 6-
8:30pm. The event will include Adoration, Confession, a 
meal, and a presentation on the theme, “Women Doctors of the 
Church.” This first installment in the series will be presented by 
Susanna Spencer, who will speak on St. Therese of Lisieux. To learn 
more about this event and to RSVP before Feb. 20th, visit https://
hfcmn.org/altar-rosary This event is sponsored by the Altar  and 
Rosary Society. Although the event is free, a free-will offering is 
encouraged. Helpers are needed to make this event a success. For 
details or to express interest, please reach out to Linda Wandrei at 
boysnlinda@msn.com.  

Save the Date: CVBS 
It’s time to start dreaming about summer sunshine! Save the date for 
Catholic Vacation Bible School 2025: June 16-20. 

HERE AT HOLY FAMILY 

Holy Family Church's 
"Carnival in Venice: A 
Masquerade Ball" is 
Saturday, March 1st. In 
the weeks leading up to 
this exciting event, your help is 
needed to make the Gala a success! 

Purchase Your Ticket 
Tickets for the Gala are on sale 
online or in person (to purchase your 
ticket in person, please bring a check 
or exact change to the parish office. 

General Admission: $75 

 Private Tables: $2,000 SOLD 

 Celebrity Tables: $3,000 SOLD 

Sign up to Help 
Visit the parish website and navigate 
to the Spring Gala page to sign up 
for a volunteer shift at the Gala. We 
need willing helpers to keep things 
running smoothly during the event! 

Donate Wine 
Please consider donating Italian 
wine of a $15+ value for our Wine 
Pull. You can bring wine donations 
to the school or church office during 
business hours. 

Live & Silent Auctions 
We are excited to offer many unique 
items and opportunities through our 
two auctions this year. A preview of 
the auctions will be available the 
week before the event. 

Prepare to be Entertained 
An evening of dazzling 
entertainment and delicious food 
awaits, from an Italian supper 
including Venetian shrimp and 
cannoli to an illusionist show and 
best-dressed contest. There is so 
much to look forward on the night of 
our Masquerade Ball. Our dinner 
menu and the event schedule can be 
found online. 

To learn more, visit hfcmn.org/
spring-gala or  scan the QR code 
above. Contact 
carrie.havlicek@hfcmn.org with 
questions. 

HOLY FAMILY SPRING GALA 
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High School Youth Group | Wednesdays, 6:30-8:30PM, 
Nazareth House 
This week, join us for a hybrid night—fellowship time for confirmed 
youth and a special session on the Fruits of the Holy Spirit for youth 
preparing to be confirmed. Confirmation students are required to 
attend. The evening officially starts at 6:30pm with pizza for dinner, 
but come as early as 3:45 to hang out, play games, eat snacks, or even 
do homework. 

Registration Open for “By Design” Retreats 
"By Design" is an adaptation of the "All in God's Plan" 
Archdiocesan program that teaches parents and their pre-teen 
children about the beauty of human sexuality and its healthy 
expression in age-appropriate relationships. Parents who 
have never participated in “By Design” are required to attend a 
mandatory parent meeting, either on Feb. 6 or Feb. 20, 6-6:45pm. 
Registration for the March 9th Father/Son retreat and the March 8th 
Mother/Daughter retreat is now open! More information can be found 
at https://hfcmn.org/by-design-retreats. 

YOUTH EVENTS 

Catholic United Financial Raffle 
Holy Family students and families are selling $10 raffle tickets to help 
keep tuition costs affordable at Holy Family Academy. Students will 
be selling tickets after all weekend Masses from now until Feb. 23.  

Open Positions 
Holy Family Academy is currently hiring an After School 
Care Assistant, a Lunchroom Assistant, and a Substitute 
Teacher. To learn more about these positions, visit https://
www.hfamn.org/employment. 

Catholic Schools Week 
Thanks to all the students, staff, and parents who did so much to make 
Catholic Schools Week last week a success! From teacher lunches to 
elaborate literary character costumes, the Holy Family Academy 
community enjoyed a fantastic week in celebration of the gift of 
Catholic education. 

Left to right: students display their Academic Fair projects; Fr. Brent 
participates in a minute-to-win-it game; Headmaster Kevin 
McCaffrey poses with the students who won Monday’s literary 
character/teacher costume contest. 

HOLY FAMILY YOUNG ADULTS 

HOLY FAMILY ACADEMY NEWS 

Fellowship Night | Feb. 13 
Join Holy Family Young Adults for 
a board game night in the Nazareth 
House behind the Church from 6:30-
8:30pm.  

Winter Waltz | Feb. 22 
Young Adults are invited to Holy 
Family’s second annual Winter 
Waltz on Saturday, Feb. 22nd. The 
evening begins with social time at 
6pm, followed by dance lessons at 
6:30 and live music and dancing 
until 10pm. The waltz will be in 
Holy Family Academy’s gym. In 
order to protect the gym floor, 
attendees must bring a second pair of 
clean dancing shoes (in addition to 
those worn when entering the event). 
Block heels are acceptable footwear; 
stilettos are not. 

Sunday Gatherings 
All young adults are invited to gather 
for fellowship, refreshments, and a 
Gospel discussion on second, third, 
and fourth Sundays in the Nazareth 
House behind the church. Bring a 
friend! 

Come and adore 
Christ in Holy 
Family’s perpetual 
adoration chapel! 
Entrance to the 
chapel is on the west 
side of the sanctuary 
end of the Church.    

We need Adorers!  
Go online to 
www.hfcmn.org/

eucharistic-adoration to sign up 
to be a substitute or to take one of 
the hours listed below. 
Contact Mike Zwack with 
questions: 612.710.5007 

Tues.: 3-4pm 

Wed.: Midnight-1am,  2-3pm,  

Fri.:  1-2am, noon-1pm 

Sat.:  10-11am, 11pm-midnight 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
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Vianney Visit | Feb. 13-15 
Young Catholic men, high school sophomores to age 24, are 
invited to this discernment weekend at the St. John Vianney 
College Seminary in St.. Paul. The weekend includes 
testimonies from current seminarians, community prayer, a 
tour of the University of St. Thomas, and time to meet with SJV priests. 
More information can be found at https://missionsupport.archspm.org/
events/vianney-visit-3/. 

St. Joseph Business Guild | Feb. 20 
All are invited to join the Saint Joseph Business Guild for 
dinner, prayer, networking, and a presentation from 
parishioner Dale Ahlquist on the topic of localism. Learn 
more and RSVP at  sjbusinessguild.com. 

Chapter Two Marriage Prep Retreat | Feb. 22 
The Chapter Two Retreat, serving the Archdiocese of Saint Paul and 
Minneapolis and surrounding dioceses, is for couples where 
one or both are entering into a second marriage due to the 
death of a spouse or divorce (where an annulment has been 
granted). This retreat has been designed and is led by couples 
in a second marriage who are able to share and talk to many 
unique challenges and opportunities, allowing you to be more 
prepared to enter the Sacrament of Holy Matrimony. Learn more here: 
https://missionsupport.archspm.org/events/chapter-two-marriage-
prep-retreat/. 

Andrew Dinner | Feb. 25 
The Andrew Dinner is an opportunity for men, ages 16 – 50, who are 
interested in learning more about the priesthood. The dinner is hosted by 
Archbishop Bernard Hebda and Father Mark Pavlak, vocation 
director. The evening includes prayer, dinner and conversation 
with vocations testimonies on priesthood and religious life. It 
is typical for a pastor, deacon, religious or youth minister to 
accompany each discerning guest. To register, visit  https://
missionsupport.archspm.org/events/andrew-dinner-2/. 

SUNDAY STEWARDSHIP 

Sat. Feb. 8, 8:00am…………………….…..Intentions of Katie Norton 
Sat. Feb 8, 5:00pm…………………………………….Robbie Herman 
Sun. Feb. 9, 7:30am………………………………….Bill Donlon Jr. † 
Sun. Feb. 9, 9:00am…………………………………….….The Parish 
Sun. Feb. 9, 11:00am……………………………...The Dobson Family 
Mon. Feb. 10, 8:00am…………………………….…...Delores Latzka 
Tues. Feb. 11, 8:00am…………………..….Friends & Family of HFA 
Wed. Feb 12, 8:00am……………………………….William Salazar † 
Thurs. Feb. 13, 8:00am…………………………….....Estrella Rosso † 
Fri. Feb. 14, 8:00am………………………………………..The Parish 
Sat. Feb. 15, 8:00am…………………………………...Delores Latzka 
Sat. Feb. 15, 5:00pm……………….………...All Consecrated Women 
Sun. Feb. 16, 7:30am…………………………………...…..The Parish 
Sun. Feb. 16, 9:00am………………..………Mary Catherine Tadich † 
Sun. Feb. 16, 11:00am……………………………...….Tyler Longtin † 

Alicia Custer & baby Iris 

Tom Jenior †, father of Jeff Jenior 

Carren Meitz 

Luke & Kira Romens & families, 

nephew of Rochelle Horinek 

Grayce Tomaschko †, mother of 

Dan Tomaschko  

To request prayers, go to 

www.hfcmn.org/prayer-requests. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 

Member Envelopes: $10,568.36 
Online Giving: $12,059.77 
Plate: $942.36 
Total: $23.570.49 

Special Collection—Care Fund: 
$419.10 

STEWARDSHIP NOTE: 
Even when the special collection goes 
to another organization, please fill out 
all checks to “Holy Family Catholic 
Church” with the name of the special 
collection on the memo line; the 
church then is able to write one check 
to the organization.  

Next Week’s Special Collection: 
Care Fund 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

FEB. 1-2 CONTRIBUTIONS 

A NOTE OF GRATITUTUDE 

FROM THE ST. VINCENT DE 

PAUL SOIETY 

Thank you for your kind 
support of the Saint Vincent 
de Paul Society at Holy 
Family in 2024! Your 
generosity allowed for 45 home 
visits, over $10,000 in aid for basic 
needs (utility bills, groceries, etc.), 
over $11,000 in housing assistance, a 
truck filled with new goods for the 
Society’s Thrift Store, and more! To 
learn more about the Society, scan 
the QR code or visit www.svdph.org. 


